
It is required in the 

Lanterman Act that 

Regional Centers 

compile data relating to 

purchase of service 

authorization, 

utilization, and 

expenditure by each 

regional center with 

respect to consumer 

age, race or ethnicity, 

primary language, 

residence type, and 

disability.   

Ms. Wong will be 

reviewing and 

discussing the data 

while also taking your 

questions and feedback. 

A Review and Discussion of the ELARC 

Purchase of Service Data Variances with 

ELARC Executive Director Gloria Wong 

Please note that the data reviewed will be 

ELARC data only, If you are served by 

another Regional Center, please check their 

website for information related to their data 

and their public meeting(s). 

MARCH 26, 2018 10:00AM – 12:00PM 

FIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! 


